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Commanders Comments

The first day of fall brought a sudden change
in our weather. A reminder that we are still in
Michigan.

The Auxiliary will be doing the fish fry on 
Friday, October 7.

The Auxiliary will also hosting the Steak Fry 
on Sat. October 8.

The VFW would like to honor all Newaygo 
County WWII veterans at our Veteran Day 
ceremony which will be held on Friday, 
November 11 at  11:00 A.M. We have put 
notices on the bar and tables in the canteen 
requesting assistance in locating surviving 
WWII Veterans to invite them to attend the 
service.

The euchre group continues to meet on 
Tuesdays and Fridays at 6:30 P.M.

The October Post 4249 meeting will be on 
Thursday 13th at 5 P.M. We, of course, are 
urging those that are able to attend to please
do so.

Bill Simon, 
Commander VFW Post 4249

Presidents Corner

I hope that you all had a safe Labor Day 
holiday weekend!! 

The Auxiliary will be having their monthly 
fish fry October 7th form 5:00-7:00.  The 
Auxiliary will also be doing the steak fry the 
second Saturday October 8th from 5:00-
7:00. 

The Auxiliary will be holding their monthly 
meeting Thursday, October 20th @ 7:00. 
Their will also be a District inspection at this 
meeting so officers please be there by 6:30.
Thank you for your cooperation. Please 
mark it on your calendars.
 
Keep an eye on the activities calendar and 
come and help and participate when you 
can. 

We are looking forward to getting new 
members and working with all of you at the 
different activities.  With the new members 
and officers that joined the Post, the 
Auxiliary would welcome any eligible family 
members to join.

Be safe and stay healthy.

Jim O’Neil
President



AMVETS Post 4250

I would like to thank all of those who 
helped with our special Saturday Burgers
and More as well as Burritos. 

We will be doing Burritos again on 
Saturday, Oct. 22nd. Serving 5-7 p.m. 
followed by karaoke at 6:30.This will be 
the last Burrito night of the year, as Nov. 
24th is Thanksgiving weekend and Dec. 
24th is of course Christmas Eve. Wow, 
that’s getting closer isn’t it. 

Our October membership meeting is 
Tuesday October 4th at 7 P.M. If you are 
a member, please join us as we work 
toward fulfilling our AMVETS programs 
obligations

Have a great month!

Dan Boutell
Commander, AMVETS Post 4250


